
Transport Truck 
Hydraulic Line Release
Augusta, Kansas
November 2022

Rose Rock responded to an emergency call from an 

emergency services provider for a transport company 

whose vehicle experienced a release from a hydraulic 

line. Rose Rock’s crew arrived at the site and placed 

absorbent materials throughout the release. The area 

was then swept and containerized in a 55-gallon drum, 

which was later transported to be properly disposed of. 

The area was then power washed with EcoGreen, our in-

house remediation agent. Rose Rock returned to the Site 

to take samples throughout the impacted area and sent 

them to a state-certified laboratory to be analyzed and

ensure the remediation was successful. A written report 

with the full analytical results, waste manifest, and 

photos documenting the remediation process were 

provided to the client.
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